
Wren’s Newsletter 

WB 23rd September 2024 Week 4: All about me!  

 

 

                                          

 

                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following on from our learning about The Colour Monster 

we have learnt this week why we need to have our 

emotions and how we can have different emotions at the 

same time. We have made rainbow sticks with wool on 

lollypop sticks. We have learnt how to use the sound mat 

to find the start of sounds that we can hear when writing. 

Each child has used their current phonics knowledge to 

write these sounds. They all impressed us so much. We 

have also used pipettes to make squirty paint pictures of all 

of the emotion colours, to celebrate all of the emotions 

together. We mixed two primary colours together in jars to 

make our colour emotion change into another colour. The 

children have also been making emotion faces out of 

playdough and drawing The Colour Monsters. We have 

been practicing our number formation and using number 

puzzles for our 1:1 correspondence for counting. 

This week we have practiced the story that we will 

be retelling and the songs we will sing during the 

Harvest Festival Assembly on Monday.   

If you can make it, all families are invited to join us 

at 2:30pm in the School Hall to celebrate our 

Harvest Festival, which will be led by the children 

in Year 2. 

We had a wonderful European Day of Languages on 

Thursday.  A couple of the children were speaking in their 

home language to the other children in the class.  What a 

wonderful ability to be bi-lingual.  I am envious as I can 

only speak English and very basic French that I learnt at 

school.  We love to celebrate how amazing it is that the 

children can speak to us in their home language and 

encourage anything you can share with us about other 

countries that you have lived in or were born in.  We 

discussed in class that people from different languages say 

the noise that animals make in a different way.  We also 

used the ‘Welcome to Our World Book’ to discuss 

differences in different European countries. 


